
NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT 
APRIL 2017 MEETING 

GOLD COAST TRANSIT DISTRICT 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

To 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 3, 2017 10:00 AM 

GCTD ADMINISTRATIVE FACILITY 
301 E. THIRD STREET 
OXNARD, CA 93030 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Bryan MacDonald, Chairman of the Board of 
Directors of the Gold Coast Transit District has approved adjournment of the 
April 2017 Board of Directors meeting to May 3, 2017 at the same time, date and 
place set forth for the purpose of considering the regular meeting agenda. 

BY:____________________ 
Steven P. Brown 
General Manager and Secretary of the Board 

Date: March 24, 2017 


